
 
 

  
 

ECLAN and the Legal Department of the Institute for European Studies jointly 

organise in the framework of 

“Les  Apéros du Droit Européen” 
 

Conference cycle of the Legal Department of the 
Institute for European Studies (IEE- ULB) 

 

“Opting out of EU Criminal Law, what is actually involved?” 
Thursday, 13 December 2012 

18 h– 20 h 
 

 

Welcome: Emmanuelle Bribosia, Professor, Director of the Legal department of the Institute of 

European Studies (ULB) 

 

Speakers: 

John Spencer, QC, Professor, University of Cambridge 

Dominic Raab, Member of Parliament, UK* (TBC) 

Sarah Ludford, Member of the European Parliament* (TBC) 

Christopher Prince, Justice and Home Affairs Counsellor, Permanent Representation of the UK to 

the EU* (TBC) 

 

Presidency: Anne Weyembergh, Professor, Institute of European Studies (ULB) and coordinator of 

ECLAN 

 



The seminar will be followed by a cocktail at the Institute of European Studies, 39 Avenue 

Franklin Roosevelt, 1050 Brussels 

 

 

Location : Auditoire « petit Chavanne » UD2.218A (on the 2
nd

 floor), Université Libre de 

Bruxelles, 50, Avenue F.D. Roosevelt, B-1050 Bruxelles. 
 
 

Please find the location on this map:  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Registration: 

Please note that no participation fee is involved but for organizational reasons, registration is 

requested by 10 December. To register, please follow the instructions on the IEE website at 

 

http://www.iee-ulb.eu/events/view/85 

 

For any query, you may get in touch with Françoise VANDEN BROECK, at 

francoise.vanden.broeck@ulb.ac.be or at +0032 (0) 2 650 30 93.  

http://www.iee-ulb.eu/events/view/85

